Example 6.1.  Government welfare agency providing subsidized child care
	Agency
	State Department of Health and Human Services

	Service
	To provide monetary vouchers to low income families to subsidize the cost of child care, which gave parents affordable arrangements for their children while at work. 

	Problem Statement
	This agency had numerous complaints from applicants that it took several months for their applications to be processed, and in some instances, the applicant had to resubmit an application after their original could not be found. While this was not the sole problem of the child care subsidy program, it represented a significant issue, as it impacted the ability of parents to stay in the workforce.  

	Current State of Operational Processes and Need for Additional Data
	
After the team mapped the value stream and determined the percentage of processing time that was VA, NVA, and RNVA, we realized some important pieces of data were missing that could shed additional light on how staff spent their time reviewing applications and making determinations as to eligibility of the parent for the subsidy. These two key questions were asked, and the responses shown:
1. Question: Does the state have sufficient funds, which come from federal block grant dollars, to fund all of the applicants for child care subsidy?  Response:  Yes, for the current number of applicants, the state has the money to provide the subsidies.

2. Question: How many applicants for subsidy are processed in a year, and what percentage of applicants meet the basic eligibility criteria?  Response:  There are approximately 11,000 applications submitted in a fiscal year, and approximately 75 percent of the applications do not meet basic income guidelines that specify the eligibility of a parent for the subsidy.


When this information was provided, the team realized that the case managers spent a majority of their time reviewing applications that could not be approved as the parents exceeded the income level for receiving a subsidy.  Further, many of the applications did not include all required income information when first submitted, resulting in case managers having to work around this problem to follow-up to get the required income documentation. As a result of the way this application process was designed, case managers spent a majority of their time processing applications that would be denied. Therefore, they fell behind in the review process and parents had to wait several months to hear whether they would receive a subsidy.  Moreover, case managers were engaged in work that was not rewarding, as they would have to spend a majority of their time tracking down missing information and informing parents they were not eligible for the subsidy.  

	Areas of Waste
	


